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AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {   X    }                        ACTION  {      }                       CLOSED MEETING  {       } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S PRESENTATIONS/REPORTS 
 
 Surplus Equipment Auction Results 
 
 
BACKGROUND: The surplus auction, coordinated by Mark Cook and Ronnie Liptrap, Jr., was 
 held on October 20, 2012.   
 
 If a final (after expenses) revenue report is received from the auctioneer, 
 Bill Bratton, by November 6, it will be shared at tonight’s meeting.  
 Otherwise, it will be available at the Board’s December 4, 2012 meeting. 
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